
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment
Date: July 7, 2017 5:11:38 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: July-07-17 4:35 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-07-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Robert Lockhart

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The proposal to further increase electricity costs in Ontario is ludicrous.
Costs are already far too high, as a result of poor decisions such as paying unreasonably high fees to
'green energy providers' when we already have enough energy supply and even foolishly pay other
utilities to take excess supply away; and of course the often spoken about high compensation of  staff
in the organisation.  The HydroOne presentation mentions the recently released 'Fair Hydro Plan
Savings', but these reductions still do not bring costs down to a reasonable level and should in
increased, rather than overcome by higher fees.

While maintenance of infrastructure is a necessity, the funds can be procured through revamping poor
expenditure, rather than taking more from families and businesses who already pay too much.

-- Attachment --
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